MEDIA RELEASE

25 January 2024

Update - Resignation of Councillor Cathy Temby

Huon Valley Council CEO Lachie Kranz advises that Councillor Cathy Temby is
moving interstate for family reasons and has resigned her position of Councillor,
effective from today, 25 January 2024.

Cr Temby said “l would like to thank the Huon Valley Community for the
opportunity to serve as Councillor over the last 12 months. It has been a
challenging but rewarding experience in terms of our achievements.

“We have a strong team of Councillors led by Mayor Sally Doyle and our new CEO,
Lachlan Kranz, who along with the Executive Leadership Team and staff have
worked together to provide for the health, safety and welfare of the Community,
and to represent and promote the interests of the community.”

Mayor Sally Doyle has thanked Cr Temby for her service.

“On behalf of the community, Councillors and Council staff | want to thank Cathy
for her work over many years, including 12 months as a Councillor, dedicated to
improving issues like road safety and the environment in the Huon Valley,” Mayor
Doyle said.

“We wish Cathy all the best for the future and look forward to her visiting. We
now look forward to welcoming a new Councillor following the Tasmanian
Electoral Commission recount process.”

For information on the recount, go to Local Government Elections Tasmania
(tec.tas.gov.au)

For more information: Mayor Sally Doyle (03) 6264 0300
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